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Governor Tim Walz 
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75 Rev Dr Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. 

St. Paul, Minnesota 55155 

 

Senator Paul Utke, Chair                 Senator Jim Abeler, Chair  

Health and Human Services Finance & Policy Human Services Reform Finance & Policy 

Committee     Committee 

3403 Minnesota Senate Bldg.   3215 Minnesota Senate Bldg. 

St. Paul, MN 55155.     St. Paul, MN 55155     

Sen.Paul.Utke@senate.mn    Sen.Jim.Abeler@senate.mn  

 

Representative Tina Liebling, Chair   Representative Jennifer Schultz, Chair 

Health Finance & Policy Committee                            Human Services Finance & Policy Committee 

477 Rev Dr Martin Luther King Jr Blvd   473 Rev Dr Martin Luther King Jr Blvd 

St. Paul, Minnesota 55155    St. Paul, Minnesota 55155 

Rep.Tina.Liebling@house.mn   Rep.Rena.Moran@house.mn  

 

Michelle Weber, Director                         Ryan Inman, Revisor 

Legislative Coordinating Commission  Office of the Revisor of Statutes 

600 State Office Building    700 State Office Building 

100 Rev Dr Martin Luther King Jr Blvd   100 Rev Dr Martin Luther King Jr Blvd  

St. Paul, Minnesota 55155    St. Paul, Minnesota 55155 
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Subject:   Annual Report on Obsolete, Unnecessary, or Duplicative Rules, as Required by              

                Minnesota Statutes, Section 14.05, Subdivision 5. 

 

Dear Governor Walz, Senators, Representatives, Director Weber and Revisor Inman:   

 

Minnesota Statutes, section 14.05, subdivision 5, directs the Minnesota Board of Optometry to report to you each year 

whether any of its rules are “obsolete, unnecessary, [or] duplicative of other state or federal statutes or rules.”  The 

Board completed a recent review of their statutes and rules. Currently, the Board has no rules to report which are 

obsolete, unnecessary, or duplicative of other state or federal statutes or rules.   

 

If you have additional questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at britt,heglund@state.mn.us or by 

phone.  
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Executive Director  
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